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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Sixth Form Open Evening 

 

Choosing destinations for study after Year 11 can sometimes be a confusing and 

difficult course to navigate.  We offer an extremely high quality education for students 

at Q3 Academy Sixth Form.  Therefore we are delighted to welcome you to the Q3 

Academy Sixth Form Open Evening.  This is a fantastic opportunity to see what our Sixth 

Form can offer your child.  

 

Before the main Sixth Form presentation there will be a short presentation at 6.00pm 

on how you can support your child in preparation for this summer’s 2017 examinations.  

The presentation will include information from the subject leaders of English, 

Mathematics and Science and also some Sixth Form students who will share how they 

successfully prepared for their GCSE examinations. 

 

Please join us for a tour of the Academy, speak to our Learning Consultants and current 

Sixth Form students and hear the presentations, including the Director of Sixth Form’s 

address, which will start promptly at 6.45pm, with another starting at 7.30pm.  

 

The full Sixth Form course content and official prospectus is available online. 

 

We hope you enjoy the evening. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs V Noakes 

Director of Sixth Form 
 


